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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

09/12/2024  10:13:392024/4871/L OBJ Ronan Daly We are the owners of 51 Downshire Hill and we strongly object to this application.

We support and agree with the points lodged on behalf of our neighbours at 50 Downshire Hill and also make 

the following points:

1 the proposed development is directly adjacent to our property and will lead to a clear loss of privacy and light 

and noise pollution.

2 this is a significant over-development of an important historic plot of land.

3 the addition of a second storey to the annex completely changes the character of the development. This was 

not meant to be a separate new household building.

We strongly call upon the Council to reject these applications.

09/12/2024  10:15:272024/4871/L OBJ Ronan and Karen 

Daly

We are the owners of 51 Downshire Hill and we strongly object to this application.

We support and agree with the points lodged on behalf of our neighbours at 50 Downshire Hill and also make 

the following points:

1 the proposed development is directly adjacent to our property and will lead to a clear loss of privacy and light 

and noise pollution.

2 this is a significant over-development of an important historic plot of land.

3 the addition of a second storey to the annex completely changes the character of the development. This was 

not meant to be a separate new household building.

We strongly call upon the Council to reject these applications.
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